
*****PLEASE POST***** 
SPECIAL MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE NEXT MEETING OF 

THE BOARD OF EDUCATION  

IS SCHEDULED TO BE HELD ON 

 

WEDNESDAY 

AUGUST 30, 2017 

7:00 P.M. 
 

HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 
201 PRESIDENT STREET 
HEMPSTEAD, NY 11550 

 
Patricia Wright 

 DISTRICT CLERK 

 

HEMPSTEAD PUBLIC SCHOOLS  

185 PENINSULA BOULEVARD HEMPSTEAD, NEW YORK 11550    - Telephone - (516) 434-4002 

pwright@hempsteadschools.org 


